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Please do not pass this measure.  Portland is struggling in all areas at this time, and 

this will just make things worse.  I had to chase people from the front of my business 

preparing to smoke fentanyl just this morning, and the young girl said they were not 

doing anything illegal!!!??  This is what this city is moving towards, and this particular 

measure will just make things worse.  I am very, very close to closing my business 

and selling my building and home to move out of this city, as we are receiving nothing 

in return for all of the taxes we pay.  I tried to call the police this morning (non 

emergency line), and never did get to talk to anyone.  Please do not make things 

worse. 


